UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS
Marine Corps Air Station Cherry Point
COMMUNICATION STRATEGY AND OPERATIONS

PRESS ADVISORY No.: 20220907-001

Cherry Point, Outlying Fields and Ranges Training

MARINE CORPS AIR STATION CHERRY POINT, N.C. (Sept. 7, 2022) —Marine Corps Air Station Cherry Point and its
outlying fields will have various units using the range areas for training and conducting operations into the evening
and late night throughout September.

Residents can expect to see heightened military training and aviation activity at Marine Corps Outlying Field
(MCOLF) Atlantic and Auxiliary Landing Field (MCALF) Bogue. Residents in proximity to MCOLF Atlantic can expect
noise common to rotary-wing aircraft, and increased military vehicle traffic for about two weeks, starting about
Sept. 12, with training taking place as late as midnight in some occurrences.

Residents near MCALF Bogue can expect flight operations being conducted through the evening, as late as 8 p.m.,
on or about Sept. 13-15 and Sept. 28-30.

Additionally, residents living on the air station and in proximity to MCAS Cherry Point may hear the occasional
explosion from Explosive Ordnance Disposal Marines conducting routine training.

Questions can be directed to Cherry Point’s Communication Strategy and Operations Office at 252-466-4241 or
cherrypoint@usmec.mil.
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